To: DDG-2 Adams Crew listed on USS Charles F. Adams Crew List,
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
If you are in touch with others who served on the DDG-2 please forward this so 
they can also know to send me updates for their information.
 
On 8/1/16 my PC was hit with a RANSOMWARE Virus that encrypted most of 
my files (266,000) on my main PC. I have been working to rebuild and recover 
thousands of files, which is proving to be a slow and very large task. 
 
One of the files that was encrypted is our ADAMS CREW LIST where I have your
Emails stored. These I use to stay in touch and send memos to our Adams Crew 
with information about ACVA, JHNSA, Adams Museum Status, Adams Reunion 
Plans. (Another is planned for Sept 2017) and other information. 
 
This email is being sent to every email I have been able to recover for our DDG-2
crew using back up data and some files that were not encrypted. Those files had
other crew data from our Adams DDG-2 Master Crew List. 
 
The last memo I sent to everyone using our Adams Crew email list was last year
and I need to update and verify the 620 emails on file for the 580+ crew mates who 
list their emails on our Adams Master Crew List.  
 
Please send me any updates/changes for your contact information if you have a 
change (Changes generally include address, emails, phones, etc). With updated
data I will verify your data on file so we may stay in contact..
 
The future Reunion info is shown below. 
 
Thank you
 
 Dave Myerly
Adams Class Veterans Association, Inc. (ACVA, Inc.) 
ACVA Executive and Membership Secretary

USS Charles F. Adams DDG-2 Plankowner RD2 1960-1962
Keeper of the USS Charles F. Adams DDG-2 Master Crew List 

Email - DaveDDG2@aol.com
5 Bush Road Denville, New Jersey 07834-2906
 
=======================================================
FUTURE REUNION INFO
 
The following information was sent to me by the DDG-19 Reunion Coordinator 
Richard Harman. He ask that I forward this to our DDG- 2 crew mates we have
listed on the DDG-2 Crew List I have on file.
 
Dick has invited all Adams Crew mates to again join with the DDG-19 crew for
another combined reunion.  All the information you need is shown below with 
the registration form at the bottom. I hope many of you will consider attending.
 
MEMO FROM REUNION CONTACT RICHARD DICK HARMON
 
Gentlemen, Chiefs & Shipmates 
I enclosed the registration form and reunion details for our reunion that will 
be held in New Orleans, Louisiana in Sept, 2017. 
 
When you call to make a Hotel reservation they will quote a price OF $109.00 
a night + Tax which IS NOT the same as the amount I signed in the contract
with them. When you call to make a reservation PLEASE use the dates Sept.
15-23, 2017 AND THE GROUP CODE. You need to make a deposit for one night
and if you decide not to come you can cancel

If you have questions about the information below please contact me
 
Dick Harmon   
DDG-19 Reunion Coordinator    dharmonlpga@aol.com
 
 
WHAT IT TAKES TO PUT ON A REUNION AT A HOTEL AND WHY YOU NEED 
TO MAKE RESERVATIONS DIRECTLY WITH THE HOST HOTEL
 
Shipmates – TATTNALL / ADAMS COMBINED REUNION 2017
 
For the reunions I put on in the past I was able to meet the room requirement, 
but just barely, except for Branson, MO. There we incurred an $800 added 
expense for NOT MEETING the number of rooms booked requirement. 
 
I checked with other Military reunion planners to see what they do about those 
who do not stay at the host hotel and found they charge a penalty fee. I will have
to set a fee for those who choose not to stay at Boomtown Hotel we contract with.
 
You can begin making reservations at the Boomtown Hotel. For those with special needs that include need for a refrigerator, etc., you should do so now. 
 
 
IMPORTANT COMMENT CONCERNING STAYING AT HOST HOTEL
 
Staying at the host hotel is much more than a matter of convenience from
a planning perspective; it prevents our reunion from incurring severe 
financial penalties. Our reunion, through a legal contract with the host 
hotel, has reserved a block of sleeping rooms for our reunions attendees. 
This block of rooms was established 18-24 months in advance of the 
reunion. Failure to fill the rooms can result in our reunion having to pay 
for unfilled guest rooms. Additionally, our reunion might have to pay for 
our Meeting Rooms during the reunion if the room block is not filled. 
Meeting Rooms typically cost $400 per day! Your cost to attend this 
reunion does not include extra money for payment related to unfilled 
rooms in the room block and/or fees related to our use of meeting rooms.
 
The only way to have your guest room reservation with the host hotel 
applied to the guest room block is to book your room directly with the 
host hotel or through its national reservation system. You MUST mention
your reservation is for the (RNAVY17) so that your reservation will be 
applied to the guest room block and ensure that you will get the discount
room rate. Booking your room at the host hotel through Internet-based agencies, Travelocity, Orbits, Expedia, Hotel.com, Trivago, or others will 
NOT result in your reservation being applied to our contracted guest room block. So book your guest room at the host hotel directly with the host 
hotel OR its National Reservation Line.
 
Hotels require firm commitments well in advance of planned events. They
are in business to make money and do so by filling guest rooms and booking 
meeting rooms. They attempt to book multiple events simultaneously based
upon available space. Hotel can only manage their space through firm agreements in advance through legal contracts; they cannot maximize use of space based on wishy-washy, oral promises. Groups incur severe financial penalties for cancellations or failure to fill contracted guest room blocks. 
Hotels lose money when a contracted number of guest rooms are not filled and/or hotels reserved a meeting room for a group that later needs a smaller room. The hotel losses money because it might have declined business long
ago for the larger meeting room for another group. This becomes the basis
for the imposition of financial penalties on groups that do not fill guest 
room blocks and/or meeting room reservation. These and many other 
situations comfort military Reunion Planners solely as a result of the 
inability to ascertain accurately the attendance at reunions a year or two
in advance.
 
The higher the number of rooms in the guest room block, the lower the 
guest room rate and the lower the cost of group meals during those events. 
Those who arrange corporate events at hotels can provided accurate 
attendance well in advance of the events because attendees (i.e. employees)
are paid to attend those events. Therefore, they can receive the best guest 
room rates and meals costs. Reunion Planners cannot predict the actual attendance at reunions that will occur 18-24 months in the future; thus, 
the best deals are not achievable. On the other hand, those planners cannot decide on desired reunions periods then inform their groups and expect to 
find a hotel with those dates available only two weeks before a desire period. 
So to be safe, prudent Reunion Planners underestimate attendance to avoid penalties and contract with hotels to ensure that the reunion periods are 
firmly established. Underestimating does not result in the lowest guest room 
rate and the best meal costs but allows the planners to contract with hotels 
for the desired reunion period well in advance of the planned reunions. 
Hotels can usually accommodate a higher attendance than that specified 
in the contracts, and this situation has no financial penalties. The result is
that one does not get the best deals, but the groups do not incur severe 
financial penalties if attendance falls short. 
 
 
BOOMTOWN HOTEL AND CASINO NEW ORLEANS , LA
                                Welcome Reunion for the 
    USS TATTNALL DDG-19 and USS CHARLES F. ADAMS DDG-2
 
We are proud to have been chosen as host location for your 2017 Reunion.  
Please begin making reservations. 
 
RESERVATION #: 	855-805-5596 (24 hours availability) 
GROUP CODE: 	     		RNAVY17
LAST DATE TO CALL:	 August 18, 2017 by 5:00 PM CST
GUEST ROOM RATE:	$119.00 single/dbl rate $132.98 (inclusive of tax)
				Queen Rooms with (2) Beds or (1) King Room
 
NOTE:  This rate code is open and available until Aug 18, 2017 by 5:00 PM CST to confirm your reservation, HOWEVER, we suggest that you make 
your reservation as soon as you can as we have a limited number of rooms. 
There is NO ADVANCE DEPOSIT required and you may cancel until Sept
15, 2017 at 5 PM CST with no penalty.  However, if you do not cancel by
Sept 15, 2017 at 5 PM CST and do not show up your credit card on file 
will be charged one night’s room rate ($119.00). 
 
Our property is full of excitement with the Casino located just footsteps away from your meeting space and guestrooms.  Please start practicing your poker 
face and challenge your colleagues to a game of poker, blackjack or slot 
machine fun!
 
Our dining options are also plentiful for times when you are not meeting!  
We have great buffet menus daily at – Bayou Market Buffet where we offer
a variety of flavors to please your palate.  Asia is our Asian inspired 
restaurant with delicious items prepared by Chef Andy.  Bayou Market 
Express is available for a quick bite to go or dine in at the promenade café people watch.  We also have Pier 4 Bar & Grille feed your appetite and whet your whistle. This bar and grille is conveniently located right next to your
event space!
 
Please view our website and learn more about all we have to offer and start planning for an exciting weekend!  We look forward to welcoming you!
www.boomtownneworleans.com
 
                                4132 Peters Road   Harvey La  70058 
        504-366-7711 Hotel Main Line   504-364-8808 Sales Manager
 
=====================================================
                    REUNION REGISTRATION FORM
 
                                    REUNION FOR 
    USS TATNALL DDG-19 & USS CHARLES F. ADAMS DDG-2 
                        SEPTEMBER 17-22, 2017
    BOOMTOWN HOTEL AND CASINO - NEW ORLEANS, LA
 
NAME___________________________________________________________
    NAME AS YOU WANT IT ON BADGE_______________________
 
SPOUSE__________________________________________________________
    NAME AS YOU WANT IT ON BADGE________________________
 
ADDRESS, CITY____________________________________________________
 
STATE, ZIP CODE___________________________________________________
 
HOME PHONE_____________________ CELL___________________________
 
E-MAIL ADDRESS___________________________________________________
    HAVING YOUR EMAIL ELIMINATES THE COST OF POSTAGE AND MAILING, 
    WE WILL NOT PUBLISH OR GIVE YOUR EMAIL TO ANYONE. 
    THIS IS FOR REUNION USE ONLY
 
CONTACT PERSON NAME____________________________________________
    (Someone that is not with you during the reunion)
 
PHONE NUMBER FOR EMERGENCY____________________________________
 
ANY SPECIAL OR DIETARY FOOD NEEDS________________________________
 
ARE THERE ANY ADA NEEDS.  YES________    NO_______
    IF YES WHAT ARE THEY_____________________________________________
 
WILL YOU TRAVEL TO THE REUNION BY AUTO OR AIRPLANE ____________
 
WHAT SHIP DID YOU SERVE ON? 
    USS CHARLES F ADAMES___________ USS TATTNALL __________________
 
WHAT RANK WERE YOU 
    ON THE USS CHARLES F ADAMS? ________________
    ON THE USS TATTNALL? _________________________
 
WHAT DIVISION WERE YOU IN
    ON USS CHARLES F. ADAMS?______________ 
    ON THE USS TATTNALL?___________________
 
WHAT YEARS DID YOU SERVE
    ON THE USS CHARLES F ADAMS? ____________________
    ON THE USS TATTNALL?____________________________
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM WITH YOUR $35.00 (PP) REGRISTRATION FEE 
    ($70 PER COUPLE). 
MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO  “USS TATTNALL REUNION’ AND SEND AS SOON
    AS POSSIBLE TO:
            RICHARD HARMON
            1440 E. MINNESOTA AVE
            ORANGE CITY, FL 32763-3012
 
REGISTRATION FEES ARE NONREFUNDABLE.
 
TO MAKE HOTEL RESERVATIONS YOU NEED TO CALL THE HOTEL. RESERVATIONS NEED
    TO BE MADE BY AUG. 18, 2017 (PHONE 855-805-5596) GROUP CODE RNAVY17
 
THE ROOM RATE INCLUDES HOSPITALITY AND BANQUET ROOM COST.  
IF YOU CHOOSE TO NOT STAY AT THE HOST HOTEL IT WILL COST OUR 
REUNION FINANCIALLY AND A PENALTY OF $50  WILL BE ASSESED FOR THOSE 
STAYING AT ANOTHER HOTEL
 
I HAVE READ ABOUT REGISTRATION FEES BEING NONREFUNDABLE AND THE PENALTY 
FOR NOT STAYING AT THE HOST HOTEL
 
 
SIGNATURE _______________ DATE ____________
 
 

